




Any of your PAs who have been enrolled into the pension scheme have the 
right to decide not to stay in the scheme (opt out) and, likewise, PAs who 
have not been automatically enrolled have the right to decide to join the 
scheme (opt in) and if they ask to do this you must enrol them.

More information about all your ongoing pension responsibilities can be
found at www.tpr.gov.uk/ongoing

On an ongoing basis you will need to: 
Keep records of what you have done including the contributions you 
have made and the information you have given to your pension 
provider. More details about this can be found at 
www.tpr.gov.uk/records

Pay the required amount into the pension scheme each month and 
check to see if any other of your PAs has become eligible and, if so, 
ensure that they are enrolled into the pension scheme as well.

On your staging date itself you will need to:
Enrol all of your eligible PAs into your chosen pension scheme and 
start to pay the employer’s and PA’s pension contributions. More 
details of this can be found at www.tpr.gov.uk/enrolling

Write to each of your eligible PAs telling them that you have done 
this. A template letter to help with this is available at 
www.tpr.gov.uk/writing

Complete your declaration of compliance to show that you have 
done what is required of you as an employer. Help with this can be 
found at www.tpr.gov.uk/declaration



Looking for additional help and support?

The Pensions Regulator has a helpline open 9am to 5.30pm Monday to Friday

0845 600 1011
We at SILC understand that this must seem like a very difficult process
and would like to help you as much as we can.  If you would like our
help with any of the stages we have outlined just email us at

pensions@surreyilc.org.uk
or call us on

01483 458 111 (Text 07919 418 099)
and give us your name, contact telephone number, your payroll
provider and if possible your PAYE reference number and then
we will contact you and help in any way we can.
Your payroll company should also be able to provide advice around pensions 
for PAs and support you with setting up a pension scheme. If you receive a 
direct payment or PHB, any charges for this support should be included in 
your package.

SILC is a voluntary organisation led and run by disabled people. To find out 
more about us, call 01483 458 111, text 07919 418 099, email 

admin@surreyilc.org.uk or look on our website www.SurreyILC.org.uk
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If you would like this information in large print, on audio 
CD, in Braille or another format, please contact us.


